

The City of Albuquerque Planning Department, Hydrology Section, hereby gives notice of the City's intent to revise the flood hazard information, generally located between Tramway Blvd and the Pino Dam, north of Simms Park Drive.  The flood hazard revisions are being proposed as part of Conditional Letter of Map Revision (CLOMR) Case No. 15-06-0805R for a proposed project along the Pino Arroyo.  Americus, LLC is proposing to channelize the arroyo via a concrete box culvert and a section of open concrete lined channel as part of a plan to make the land usable for development.  
Once the project has been completed, a Letter of Map Revision (LOMR) request should be submitted that will, in part, revise the following flood hazards along the Pino Arroyo.

1. [bookmark: _GoBack]Base Flood Elevations (BFEs) will be established along the Pino Arroyo between Tramway Blvd and the Pino Dam.
2. The SFHA will decrease along the Pino Arroyo between Tramway Blvd and the Pino Dam.

Maps and detailed analysis of the revision can be reviewed at the Plaza del Sol Building, One Stop Desk at 600 2nd St NW.  Interested persons may call the City of Albuquerque Hydrology Section Manager at 505-924-3986 for additional information from 03/15/2015 to 06/01/2015.


Figure TBD.  
SAMPLE PUBLIC NOTIFICATION FOR PROPOSED FLOOD HAZARD REVISIONS
(to be used by community when placing a notice in a newspaper)


Please note that a newspaper notice may not be used to fulfill the notification requirement of NFIP Regulation 65.12.
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